
Dear Chair and Committee Members,
Please vote NO on SJR 4 and stop this bill!  We strongly oppose amending our Great Constitution to modify Quorom.  A 2/3 Quorom 
preserves representation for rural areas which is very necessary! Let’s have limited government and please stop the political 
bullying of the minority party. They shouldn’t have to deny quorum to protect  us. Listen to their concerns and start doing what’s best 
for Oregonians. Please vote NO on SJR 4.


